
 

         
THE PRESIDENT  

           OF THE  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY         
 
 

22 January 2021 

 

Excellency,   

Sequel to my letter dated 5 January 2021, I am writing to inform you that the 

meeting for the G20 Sherpa of Italy to brief the General Assembly on the priorities of the 

G20, previously scheduled for 27 January 2021, will need to be deferred. 

 

 In light of the significance of the G20’s work, particularly in the context of the 

COVID-19 pandemic’s impacts, I intend to reschedule this briefing as soon as possible. 

Further updates will be circulated in due course 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

          

Volkan BOZKIR  

 

 

All Permanent Missions and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 
 


